SUNMAN STRUGGLES WITH FUNDS FOR 2024 BUDGET:
NAVIGATING REVENUE LOSS

In the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, many communities have faced significant financial challenges. The
town of Sunman is no exception. As they prepare for the 2024 budget, town leaders find themselves grappling
with a difficult task - how to satisfy the needs of public safety while facing real budget cuts due to the loss of
special gaming revenue. Clerk-Treasurer Cheryl Taylor acknowledges that this is not a sudden struggle, but one
that has become unavoidable with the decline in revenue. Furthermore, the town is relying on its professional
emergency service providers and their leadership to collaborate and come up with creative solutions that can

help navigate these difficult times.

The loss of the special gaming revenue has hit Sunman hard, forcing town officials to make tough decisions.
Originally advised to cut a little more than $119,000 from the budget, they were only able to achieve
approximately 565,000 in cuts. This means that there is still a significant deficit that needs to be addressed.
With limited options, town leaders are exploring alternative sources of revenue and implementing cost-saving

measures to bridge the gap.

One potential solution to Sunman's budget struggles lies in the search for additional revenue streams. By
diversifying their sources of income, the town can reduce its reliance on gaming revenue and create a more
stable financial foundation. While this task is easier said than done, it is essential for the long-term financial
health of the community. Town leaders are actively seeking out opportunities to attract new businesses,

encourage redevelopment, and cultivate partnerships that can generate revenue for the town.

Another measure Sunman is taking to address its budget challenges is to reassess its current expenditures. By
re-bidding insurance contracts and renegotiating service agreements, the town can potentially reduce costs
without compromising essential services. This proactive approach demonstrates the town's commitment to

finding creative solutions that preserve public safety while effectively managing its finances.

While Sunman may be facing financial struggles in the short term, there is hope on the horizon. By constantly
reassessing their approach, seeking alternative revenue sources, and diligently managing their expenditures,
the town is positioning itself for a stronger future. The dedication and determination of town leaders play a

crucial role in this process.

In conclusion, Sunman is not alone in its budgetary challenges. The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted
communities worldwide, forcing them to adapt and find innovative solutions. Sunman's struggles with funding
for their 2024 budget reflect the broader difficulties faced by towns across the country. By balancing the needs
of public safety with the realities of reduced revenue, Sunman is making strides toward financial stability.
Through diversifying revenue streams, re-evaluating expenses, and seeking creative solutions, the town can

overcome its obstacles and emerge stronger than ever.



